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Our Veterans Day Program on November 11th was wonderful! Mrs. Smith, Mrs. 
Walker, and all of our elementary students did a spectacular job! I am so proud of 
how well behaved and respectful they all were throughout the performance.  I 
think our Veterans really appreciated being recognized for their service. 

Upcoming Events: 

12/13- Mrs. Yake will be presented with the Mrs. Baird’s Teachers on the Rise 
award at 8:00 in the gym for her outstanding work teaching our special needs 
students. 

12/15- 2nd Grade WOWW trip to DHDC for their Christmas Spectacular. 

12/16- Special Education Class Field Trip to the Westgate Mall in Amarillo. 

12/19- Class Christmas Parties at 2:30 

12/20- Elementary Christmas Program at 9:00 
  Early Release at 12:30 
  Christmas Break from 12/21/16-1/2/17 
  (Staff Work Day 1/3/17, 1st Day of 2nd Semester & 4th 6 Weeks on 1/4/17) 


